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Oregon House Bill 3075 aims to enhance public safety by strengthening firearm 

regulations in the state. The bill extends the background check period from 30 to 60 

days, allowing for more thorough vetting of permit applicants. It also requires 

applicants to complete a firearms safety training course within five years prior to 

applying for a permit, ensuring that gun owners are well-educated on proper handling 

and safety protocols. Additionally, HB 3075 increases the maximum fee for initial 

applications and renewals, which could provide more resources for the administration 

of the permitting process. These measures collectively work towards creating a more 

comprehensive and responsible approach to gun ownership in Oregon.  I strongly 

support it and urge legislators to do the same.   


